
Welcome to Fairview Baptist Church. We are glad you have chosen to worship 
with us today. It is our hope that you will experience God in worship, your heart 
will be renewed, and your life refreshed through your worship with us.

SUNDAY, MAY 28, 2023

God is a God of order and according to His good, pleasing, and perfect will, He chose to 
demonstrate His order through the family. Over the next several weeks we will develop 
a biblical theology of the family, and see why families are such a vital part of the church.
As we examine God’s Word, may we be open to implementing it as we live for God’s 
glory and our good!

At the beginning of service today, we will celebrate and pray over our 2023 high 
school graduates. We are excited to commission them into their next season of life. 

Please be in prayer for them as they navigate what is next.
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Join us in the A/B Room from 5:45 - 
6:30pm for our last Wednesday Night 
Meal until August! Cost is $7 per person 
(18+), 17 and under are FREE. Please sign 
up & pay TODAY in the foyer or RSVP 
on the Fairview app. Afterwards, we will 
split up into groups for all ages until 7:30. 
See you there!

Next Sunday, we will promote our 
upcoming Fairview Kids (K - 5th grade) 
and Students (6th - 12th grade) during 
our 9:00am Life Groups. This impacts 
those going into Kindergarten and 6th 
grade. If your child(ren) are moving to 
a new area of ministry, please let us 
know how we can help them make this 
transition smooth.

Each year we show our support for True 
Options Pregnancy Center by giving out 
baby bottles. Please take one from the 
foyer and fill it with change, dollars, or 
checks to assist this ministry partner.

 All bottles are due by Father’s Day.

Join us on Sunday, June 18th for Family 
Dedication. This is an opportunity for 
parents and the church to acknowledge 
to each other and to the Lord that children 
are a gift from Him. Please register by 
June 11, if you would like to participate. 
Any questions can be directed to our 
Family & Discipleship Pastor, Eric Wyatt.


